
Thank you to all of the paid and 
unpaid Caregivers across Canada 
for their compassion, devotion 
and service to those in need 
of care in our communities.  

As the Conservative Shadow Minister 
for Seniors, I am especially thankful 
to all who attend to seniors with 
the kindness and respect that 
they deserve.  Whether you care 
for a sibling, a spouse, a parent, 
a friend or patients in a home, a 
long-term care setting or hospital, 
you help make Canada a safer and 
more compassionate country, and 
a better place for us all to live.
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